
 

Malmesbury Town Council 

Town Hall and Facilities Committee meeting 22.1.20 

Report No 5 

Renewal of Marriage Licence for the Town hall 

 

1. The Licence for marriage and civil partnerships is due for renewal on the 8th May 2020.  

 

2. There was one marriage ceremony booked in 2019/20. 

 

3. There is one marriage ceremony booked for October 2020/21 so far, so we are committed to 

renew the licence for 20/21. 

 

4. The council is asked to consider if it wants to renew the licence for 2021/22.  

 

5. This matter could be referred to the Town Hall Bookings and Hire Working Group, and if so a 

decision would need to be arrived at by the end of August 2020; as wedding’s are often 

booked well in advance and the renewal deadline set by Wiltshire Council on our licence is 

mid –March. 

 

 

 

  


